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Chairman Peterson, Vice Chair Schuring, ranking member Williams, members of the 
committee, I write as a proponent of SB-52. 
 
I do not feel it is the right of others to choose what something of this size and magnitude 

is going in my backyard without my having some say in this! I didn't move from the city 

to the rural area to have some giant thing in my backyard obstructing my view and 

putting up with the sound and visual effects from the sunsets!  

Steve Steffanni 

1600 N CR 27 

Republic Ohio 

 

 

 


